Santa and his team of helpers is going to be touring the village this Christmas so put
the date of Monday 21st December 2020 in your diary. The route is as shown on
the following map:

https://Iwww.plotaroute.com/route/1369134?units=miles

The sleigh will be starting at Bevern View at 5pm and will be finishing on the
Barcombe Mills Road at the end of Mongers Mead at approximately 7pm. Father
Christmas will be bringing his elves and other helpers with him and they will be
handing out a chocolate treat for every child that comes to say hello.

Father Christmas is looking forward to seeing you and waving to everyone but we all
need to be aware and follow the current COVID-19 rules and restrictions.
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